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[Books] Kerouac: A Biography
When people should go to the books stores, search inauguration by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in point of fact problematic. This is why we offer the ebook compilations
in this website. It will entirely ease you to look guide Kerouac: A Biography as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be
every best place within net connections. If you set sights on to download and install the Kerouac: A Biography, it is certainly easy then, past currently we extend the
associate to buy and make bargains to download and install Kerouac: A Biography fittingly simple!

lovers, artists, and drinking buddies who survived him, writers Barry Gifford
and Lawrence Lee recount Jack Kerouac's story, from his childhood in
Lowell, Massachusetts, to his tragic end in Florida at the age of forty-seven.
Including anecdotes from an eclectic list of well-known figures such as Allen
Ginsberg, William S. Burroughs, and Gore Vidal, as well as Kerouac's
ordinary acquaintances, this groundbreaking oral biography—the first of its
kind—presents us with a remarkably insightful portrait of an American
legend and the spirit of a generation.

Kerouac-Ann Charters 2015-03-24 Now that Kerouac's major novel, On the
Road is accepted as an American classic, academic critics are slowly
beginning to catch up with his experimental literary methods and examine
the dozen books comprising what he called 'the legend of Duluoz.' Nearly all
of his books have been in print internationally since his death in 1969, and
his writing has been discovered and enjoyed by new readers throughout the
world. Kerouac's view of the promise of America, the seductive and lovely
vision of the beckoning open spaces of our continent, has never been
expressed better by subsequent writers, perhaps because Kerouac was our
last writer to believe in America's promise--and essential innocence--as the
legacy he would explore in his autobiographical fiction.

Jack Kerouac-Michael J. Dittman 2004 This biography provides a roadmap
to the personal journey s that marked the life and works of American icon
Jack Kerouac.

Kerouac-Paul Maher 2007-01-16 This is the authoritative biography of
writer, poet, and beat generation icon Jack Kerouac (1922-1969), whose
novel On the Road catapulted him to the forefront of the literary world and
influenced budding writers for generations to come. A legendaryfigure in
the landscape of American literature, Kerouac lived a turbulent life, one
more intimately connected to his literary output than perhaps any other
writer. Restless traveler, alcoholic, dissolute but devoted Catholic, and
genius, Kerouac lived hard with his compatriots of the beat movement-William Burroughs, Gregory Corso, Lawrence Ferlinghetti, Allen Ginsberg,
and Neal Cassady. With them, he created a new type of American literature

Jack Kerouac-Tom Clark 1997 Since his death in 1969, the legend of Jack
Kerouac, 'King of the Beats', has continued to grow. Clark's biography
reveals the essential Kerouac, often through his own words and writings.

Jack's Book-Barry Gifford 2012-04-24 "A fascinating literary and historical
document, the most insightful look at the Beat Generation." —Dan
Wakefield, author of New York in the Fifties and Going All the Way First
published in 1978, Jack's Book gives us an intimate look into the life and
times of the "King of the Beats." Through the words of the close friends,
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as well as an enduring literary mythology. Kerouac: The Definitive
Biography recounts in gripping detail the story of this exceptional life and
the key relationships that affected Kerouac's development as an artist,
including those with his three wives, numerous girlfriends, and beloved
mother. Most important, Kerouac is the first biography based wholly on the
vast array of primary source materials contemporary to the events
described--letters, postcards, diaries, journals, notebooks, newspaper and
magazine articles, legal documents, and television andaudio transcripts-sources that provide an unparalleled view of the intimate thoughts and
everyday world of Kerouac.

the story of Prince Siddhartha Gautama, who as a young man abandoned his
wealthy family and comfortable home for a lifelong search for
Enlightenment. As a compendium of the teachings of the Buddha, Wake Up
is a profound meditation on the nature of life, desire, wisdom, and suffering.
Distilled from a wide variety of canonical scriptures, Wake Up serves as
both a concise primer on the concepts of Buddhism and as an insightful and
deeply personal document of Kerouac’s evolving beliefs. It is the work of a
devoted spiritual follower of the Buddha who also happened to be one of the
twentieth century’s most influential novelists. Wake Up: A Life of the
Buddha will be essential reading for the legions of Jack Kerouac fans and for
anyone who is curious about the spiritual principles of one of the world’s
great religions.

Subterranean Kerouac-Ellis Amburn 1999-11-29 Portraying Kerouac as an
agonized man torn between conflicting values and beliefs, a former editor
and friend of the beat writer serves up what promises to be the most
controversial biography of the great writer yet published. Reprint. NYT. AB.

Desolate Angel-Dennis McNally 2020-03-24 "A blockbuster of a biography .
. . absolutely magnificent."--San Francisco Chronicle Jack Kerouac--"King of
the Beats," unwitting catalyst for the '60s counterculture, groundbreaking
author--was a complex and compelling man: a star athlete with a literary
bent; a spontaneous writer vilified by the New Critics but adored by a large,
youthful readership; a devout Catholic but aspiring Buddhist; a lover of
freedom plagued by crippling alcoholism. Desolate Angel follows Kerouac
from his childhood in the mill town of Lowell, Massachusetts, to his early
years at Columbia where he met Allen Ginsberg, William S. Burroughs, and
Neal Cassady, beginning a four-way friendship that would become a
sociointellectual legend. In rich detail and with sensitivity, Dennis McNally
recounts Kerouac's frenetic cross-country journeys, his experiments with
drugs and sexuality, his travels to Mexico and Tangier, the sudden fame that
followed the publication of On the Road, the years of literary triumph, and
the final near-decade of frustration and depression. Desolate Angel is a
harrowing, compassionate portrait of a man and an artist set in an
extraordinary social context. The metamorphosis of America from the Great
Depression to the Kennedy administration is not merely the backdrop for
Kerouac's life but is revealed to be an essential element of his art . . . for
Kerouac was above all a witness to his exceptional times.

You'll Be Okay-Edie Kerouac-Parker 2007-09 Collects vignettes written by
Jack Kerouac's first wife remembering her marriage to the American
novelist during the 1940s and their subsequent life-long friendship.

Memory Babe-Gerald Nicosia 1994 "By far the best of the many books
published about Jack Kerouac's life and work, accurately and clearly
written, with a sure feeling for Jack's own prose."--William S. Burroughs
"Gerald Nicosia's dedicated scholarship in Memory Babe has added
important new material that significantly expands our knowledge of
Kerouac and his literary achievement."--Ann Charters, editor of The
Portable Beat Reader

Wake Up-Jack Kerouac 2008-09-18 Though raised Catholic, in the early
1950s Jack Kerouac became fascinated with Buddhism, an interest that
would have a profound impact on his ideas of spirituality and their
expression in his writing from Mexico City Blues to The Dharma Bums.
Published for the first time in book form, Wake Up is Kerouac’s retelling of
kerouac-a-biography
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spontaneously created the term “Beat Generation” to describe this new
attitude they felt stirring around them. Brother Souls is the remarkable
chronicle of this cornerstone friendship and the life of John Clellon Holmes.
From 1948 to 1951, when Kerouac’s wanderings took him back to New
York, he and Holmes met almost daily. Struggling to find a form for the
novel he intended to write, Kerouac climbed the stairs to the apartment in
midtown Manhattan where Holmes lived with his wife to read the pages of
Holmes’s manuscript for the novel Go as they left the typewriter. With the
pages of Holmes’s final chapter still in his mind, he was at last able to crack
his own writing dilemma. In a burst of creation in April 1951 he drew all the
materials he had been gathering into the scroll manuscript of On the Road.
Biographer Ann Charters was close to John Clellon Holmes for more than a
decade. At his death in 1988 she was one of a handful of scholars allowed
access to the voluminous archive of letters, journals, and manuscripts
Holmes had been keeping for twenty-five years. In that mass of material
waited an untold story. These two ambitious writers, Holmes and Kerouac,
shared days and nights arguing over what writing should be, wandering
from one explosive party to the next, and hanging on the new sounds of
bebop. Through the pages of Holmes’s journals, often written the morning
after the events they recount, Charters discovered and mined an
unparalleled trove describing the seminal figures of the Beat Generation:
Holmes, Kerouac, Neal Cassady, Allen Ginsberg, William Burroughs,
Gregory Corso, and their friends and lovers.

On the Road-Jack Kerouac 2003 Follows the counterculture escapades of
members of the Beat generation as they seek pleasure and meaning while
traveling coast to coast.

Jack Kerouac's American Journey-Paul Maher 2007-11-02 A Kerouac
scholar traces the true adventures behind the twentieth century classic
novel and discusses the real-life inspirations for the novel's memorable
characters.

Jack Kerouac-Richard Worth 2006 Explores the author's life, the dramatic
change in his life brought about by the publication of his novel On the road,
and the enduring legacy he left behind.

The Voice is All-Joyce Johnson 2013 The National Book Critics Circle
Award-winning author of Minor Characters presents a profile of the iconic
artist's early years that offers insight into his efforts to bridge his dual
cultural heritage while exploring how his French Canadian background
enriched his prose, discussing the breakthroughs that inspired such works
as On the Road and Visions of Cody.

The Long, Slow Death of Jack Kerouac-Jim Christy 1998 One of the most
widely read and influential American writers of the 20th century, Jack
Kerouac is often misunderstood. This study examines the confessions of a
20th-century St. Augustine and traces the progress of a great pilgrim
through the decline of modern civilization. Christy focuses on the last ten
years of Kerouac's life, from the influential New York Times rave review of
On the Road until his death in 1969, a period in Kerouac's life that until now
has been dismissed by most biographers as nothing more than a drunken
decline. Christy asserts that Kerouac was a madman and mystic whose last
days were wilder and more fascinating than any of the adventures he wrote
about. As Christy reveals, in the last decade of his life Jack Kerouac was
racing to obtain his goal of being “safe in heaven dead.”

Jack Kerouac- Presents information about the life and works of American
novelist Jean Louis Kerouac (1922-1969), who was called Jack, compiled by
the Jack Kerouac Foundation. Contains a biographical sketch, a
bibliography, and photographs.

Brother-Souls-Ann Charters 2010-09-01 John Clellon Holmes met Jack
Kerouac on a hot New York City weekend in 1948, and until the end of
Kerouac’s life they were—in Holmes’s words—“Brother Souls.” Both were
neophyte novelists, hungry for literary fame but just as hungry to find a new
way of responding to their experiences in a postwar American society that
for them had lost its direction. Late one night as they sat talking, Kerouac
kerouac-a-biography
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The Portable Jack Kerouac-Jack Kerouac 2007 CHARTERS/PORTABLE
JACK KEROUAC (BC)

Big Sur-Jack Kerouac 2013 Retiring to a seaside cabin near San Francisco,
Jack Duluoz looks for tranquility, but finds only horror and despair.

Visions of Kerouac-Charles E. Jarvis 1974
Book of Dreams-Jack Kerouac 2001-06 A record of the writer's actual
dreams is populated by characters from his novels.
Jack Kerouac-Barry Miles 2010-07-01 In conformist 1950s America, Jack
Kerouac's On the Road was greeted with both delirium and dismay, but in
Kerouac's hunt for the big experience and his longing for greatness, he has
inspired each successive generation. Jack Kerouac is now an icon, and this
provocative and intimate portrait of one of the twentieth century's most
influential writers, reveals a man full of contradictions, rarely at peace with
himself. Barry Miles, friend and official biographer of Allen Ginsberg and
William Burroughs, provides a meticulously researched exploration of the
complex man and extraordinary writer whose creative mishmash of joyous
incoherence, drug-induced ecstasy, genuine mysticism and constant craving
has persuaded so many to take to the road.

The Haunted Life-Jack Kerouac 2014-03-11 1944 was a troubled and
momentous year for Jack Kerouac. In March, his close friend and literary
confidant, Sebastian Sampas, lost his life on the Anzio beachhead while
serving as a US Army medic. That spring -- still reeling with grief over
Sebastian -- Kerouac solidified his friendships with Lucien Carr, William
Burroughs, and Allen Ginsberg, offsetting the loss of Sampas by immersing
himself in New York's blossoming mid-century bohemia. That August,
however, Carr stabbed his longtime acquaintance and mentor David
Kammerer to death in Riverside Park, claiming afterwards that he had been
defending his manhood against Kammerer's persistent and unwanted
advances. Kerouac was originally charged in Kammerer'a killing as an
accessory after the fact as a result of his aiding Carr in disposing of the
murder weapon and Kammerer's eyeglasses. Consequently, Kerouac was
jailed in August 1944 and married his first wife, Edie Parker, on the twentysecond of that month in order to secure the money he needed for his bail
bond. Eventually the authorities accepted Carr's account of the killing,
trying him instead for manslaughter and thus nullifying the charges against
Kerouac. At some point later in the year -- under circumstances that remain
rather mysterious -- the aspiring writer lost a novella-length manuscript
titled The Haunted Life, a coming of age story set in Kerouac's hometown of
Lowell, Massachusetts. Kerouac set his fictional treatment of Peter Martin
against the backdrop of the everyday: the comings and goings of the
shopping district, the banter and braggadocio that occurs within the smoky
atmospherics of the corner bar, the drowsy sound of a baseball game over
the radio. Peter is heading into his sophomore year at Boston College, and
while home for the summer in Galloway he struggles with the pressing
issues of his day -- the economic crisis of the previous decade and what

Tristessa-Jack Kerouac 1992-06-01 "Each book by Jack Kerouac is unique, a
telepathic diamond. With prose set in the middle of his mind, he reveals
consciousness itself in all its syntatic elaboration, detailing the luminous
emptiness of his own paranoiac confusion. Such rich natural writing is
nonpareil in later half XX century, a synthesis of Proust, Céline, Thomas
Wolfe, Hemingway, Genet, Thelonius Monk, Basho, Charlie Parker, and
Kerouac's own athletic sacred insight. "This entire short novel Tristessa's a
narrative meditation studying a hen, a rooster, a dove, a cat, a chihuaha
dog, family meat, and a ravishing, ravished junky lady, first in their crowded
bedroom, then out to drunken streets, taco stands, & pads at dawn in
Mexico City slums." —Allen Ginsberg

The Dharma Bums-Jack Kerouac 1958 During the 1950s the search for
Buddhist truths takes two young Bohemians through a series of bizarre
experiences in California
kerouac-a-biography
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appears to be the impending entrance of the United States into the Second
World War. The other principal characters, Garabed Tourian and Dick
Sheffield, are based respectively on Sebastian Sampas and fellow Lowellian
Billy Chandler, both of whom had already died in combat by the time of
Kerouac's drafting of The Haunted Life (providing some of the impetus for
its title). Garabed is a leftist idealist and poet, with a pronounced tinge of
the Byronic. Dick is a romantic adventurer whose wanderlust has him
poised to leave Galloway for the wider world -- with or without Peter. The
Haunted Life also contains a compelling and controversial portrayal of
Jack's father, Leo Kerouac, recast as Joe Martin. Opposite of Garabed's
progressive, New Deal persepctive, Joe is a right-wing and bigoted populist,
and an ardent admirer of radio personality Father Charles Coughlin. The
conflicts of the novella are primarily intellectual, then, as Peter finds himself
suspended between the differing views of history, politics, and the world
embodied by the other three characters, and struggles to define what he
believes to be intellectually true and worthy of his life and talents. The
Haunted Life, skillfully edited by University of Massachusetts at Lowell
Assistant Professor of English Todd F. Tietchen, is rounded out by sketches,
notes, and reflections Kerouac kept during the novella's composition, as
well as a revealing selection of correspondence with his father, Leo
Kerouac.

general despair and opened up inward to the Lord, I made a supplication in
this dream." "The most sincere and holy writing I know of our age." —Allen
Ginsberg

The Awakener-Helen Weaver 2014-01-05 The Awakener is Helen Weaver's
long awaited memoir of her adventures with Jack Kerouac, Allen Ginsberg,
Lenny Bruce, and other wild characters from the New York City of the fifties
and sixties. The sheltered but rebellious daughter of bookish Midwestern
parents, Weaver survived a repressive upbringing in the wealthy suburbs of
Scarsdale and an early divorce to land in Greenwich Village just in time for
the birth of rock 'n' roll—and the counterculture movement known as the
Beat Generation. Shortly after her arrival Kerouac, Ginsberg, and
company—old friends of her roommate—arrive on their doorstep after a
non-stop drive from Mexico. Weaver and Kerouac fall in love on sight, and
Kerouac moves in. "…[Weaver] paints a romantic picture of Greenwich
Village in the 1950s and '60s, when she worked in publishing and hung out
with Allen Ginsberg and the poet Richard Howard and was wild and loose,
getting high and falling into bed almost immediately with her crushes,
including Lenny Bruce…Her descriptions of the Village are evocative,
recalling a time when she wore 'long skirts, Capezio ballet shoes and black
stockings,' and used to 'sit in the Bagatelle and have sweet vermouth on the
rocks with a twist of lemon.' Early on, she quotes Pasternak: 'You in others:
this is your soul.' Kerouac's soul lives on through many people—Joyce
Johnson, for one—but few have been as adept as Weaver at capturing both
him and the New York bohemia of the time. He was lucky to have met
her."—Tara McKelvey, The New York Times Book Review “There is a
tendency for memoirs written by women about The Great Man to be selfabnegating exercises in a kind of inverted narcissism—the author seeking to
prove her worth as muse, as consort, as chosen one. Not so with Helen
Weaver’s beautiful, plainspoken elegy for her time spent with Jack Kerouac,
who suddenly appeared at her door in the West Village one white, frosty
morning with Allen Ginsberg, who knew Weaver’s roommate, in tow."—New
York Post "Helen Weaver’s book was a revelation to me!…This is the most
graphic, honest, shameless, and moving documentary of what the newly
liberated women in cities got up to—how they lived, loved, and created.
Who knew? It is time they did! And here’s how."—Carolyn Cassady "Weaver
recreates the excitement of a time when things were radically changing and

Visions of Cody-Jack Kerouac 1993-08-01 "What I'm beginning to discover
now is something beyond the novel and beyond the arbitrary confines of the
story. . . . I'm making myself seek to find the wild form, that can grow with
my wild heart . . . because now I know MY HEART DOES GROW." —Jack
Kerouac, in a letter to John Clellon Holmes Written in 1951-52, Visions of
Cody was an underground legend by the time it was finally published in
1972. Writing in a radical, experimental form ("the New Journalism fifteen
years early," as Dennis McNally noted in Desolate Angel), Kerouac created
the ultimate account of his voyages with Neal Cassady during the late
forties, which he captured in different form in On the Road. Here are the
members of the Beat Generatoin as they were in the years before any label
had been affixed to them. Here is the postwar America that Kerouac knew
so well and celebrated so magnificently. His ecstatic sense of
superabundant reality is informed by the knowledge of mortality: "I'm
writing this book because we're all going to die. . . . My heart broke in the
kerouac-a-biography
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shows us what it was like living with an eccentric genius at the turning
point of his life. Eventually she asks Jack to leave but they remain friends,
and over the years her respect for his writing grows even as Kerouac's
reputation undergoes a gradual transition from enfant terrible to American
icon. She comes to realize that by writing On the Road he woke America
up—along with her—from the long dream of the fifties. And the Buddhist
philosophy that once struck her as Jack's excuse for doing whatever he liked
because 'nothing is real, it's all a dream' eventually becomes her own."
"Helen Weaver's memoir is a riveting account of her love affair and
friendship with Jack Kerouac. She is both clear-eyed and passionate about
him, and writes with truly amazing grace."—Ann Charters Helen Weaver
has translated over fifty books from the French of which one, Antonin
Artaud: Selected Writings (Farrar, Straus and Giroux ) was a Finalist for the
National Book Award in translation in 1976. She is co-author and general
editor of the Larousse Enyclopedia of Astrology and author of The Daisy
Sutra, a book on animal communication. She lives in Kingston, New York.

adventure and a fast education in life. What Johnson and other Beat
Generation women would discover were the risks, the heartache and the
heady excitement of trying to live as freely as the rebels they loved.

Minor Characters-Joyce Johnson 1999-07-01 Named one of the 50 best
memoirs of the past 50 years by The New York Times Winner of the
National Book Critics Circle Award “Among the great American literary
memoirs of the past century . . . a riveting portrait of an era . . . Johnson
captures this period with deep clarity and moving insight.” – Dwight Garner,
The New York Times In 1954, Joyce Johnson’s Barnard professor told his
class that most women could never have the kinds of experiences that would
be worth writing about. Attitudes like that were not at all unusual at a time
when “good” women didn’t leave home or have sex before they married;
even those who broke the rules could merely expect to be minor characters
in the dramas played by men. But secret rebels, like Joyce and her
classmate Elise Cowen, refused to accept things as they were. As a
teenager, Johnson stole down to Greenwich Village to sing folksongs in
Washington Square. She was 21 and had started her first novel when Allen
Ginsberg introduced her to Jack Kerouac; nine months later she was with
Kerouac when the publication of On the Road made him famous overnight.
Joyce had longed to go on the road with him; instead she got a front seat at
a cultural revolution under attack from all sides; made new friends like
Hettie and LeRoi Jones, and found herself fighting to keep the shy,
charismatic, tormented Kerouac from destroying himself. It was a woman’s

Off the Road-Carolyn Cassady 2008-10-15 Written by the woman who
loved them all--as wife of Cassady, lover of Kerouac, and friend of Ginsberg-this riveting and intimate memoir spans one of the most vital eras in
twentieth-century literature and culture, including the explosive successes
of Kerouac's On the Road and Ginsberg's Howl, the flowering of the Beat
movement, and the social revolution of the 1960s. Carolyn Cassady reveals
a side of Neal Cassady rarely seen-that of husband and father, a man who
craved respectability, yet could not resist the thrills of a wilder and
ultimately more destructive lifestyle.
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Book of Sketches-Jack Kerouac 2006-04-04 In 1952 and 1953 as he
wandered around America, Jack Kerouac jotted down spontaneous prose
poems, or "sketches" as he called them, on small notebooks that he kept in
his shirt pockets. The poems recount his travels—New York, North Carolina,
Lowell (Massachusetts, Kerouac’s birthplace), San Francisco, Denver,
Kansas, Mexico—observations, and meditations on art and life. The poems
are often strung together so that over the course of several of them, a little
story—or travelogue—appears, complete in itself. Published for the first
time, Book of Sketches offers a luminous, intimate, and transcendental
glimpse of one of the most original voices of the twentieth century at a key
time in his literary and spiritual development.

Maggie Cassidy-Jack Kerouac 1993-08-01 "When someone asks 'Where
does [Kerouac] get that stuff?' say: 'From you!' He lay awake all night
listening with eyes and ears. A night of a thousand years. Heard it in the
womb, heard it in the cradle, heard it in school , heard it on the floor of life's
stock exchange where dreams are traded for gold." —Henry Miller One of
the dozen books written by Jack Kerouac in the early and mid-1950s,
Maggie Cassidy was not published until 1959, after the appearance of On
the Road had made its author famous overnight, Long out of print, this
7/9

Downloaded from stewartbrown.com on May 9, 2021 by guest

touching novel of adolescent love in a New England mill town, with its
straight-forward narrative structure, is one of Kerouac's most accesible
works. It is a remarkable , bittersweet evocation of the awkwardness and
the joy of growing up in America.

The power and luminosity of Jon Krakauer's stoytelling blaze through every
page.

I Celebrate Myself-Bill Morgan 2007 A portrait of the influential Beat
generation poet draws on interviews with friends as well as his journals and
correspondence to discuss such topics as his political views, practice of
Tibetan Buddhism, and capacity for self-expression.

Into the Wild-Jon Krakauer 2009-09-22 "Terrifying... Eloquent... A heartrending drama of human yearning." --New York Times In April 1992 a young
man from a well-to-do family hitchhiked to Alaska and walked alone into the
wilderness north of Mt. McKinley. He had given $25,000 in savings to
charity, abandoned his car and most of his possessions, burned all the cash
in his wallet, and invented a new life for himself. Four months later, his
decomposed body was found by a moose hunter. How Christopher Johnson
McCandless came to die is the unforgettable story of Into the Wild.
Immediately after graduating from college in 1991, McCandless had roamed
through the West and Southwest on a vision quest like those made by his
heroes Jack London and John Muir. In the Mojave Desert he abandoned his
car, stripped it of its license plates, and burned all of his cash. He would
give himself a new name, Alexander Supertramp, and, unencumbered by
money and belongings, he would be free to wallow in the raw, unfiltered
experiences that nature presented. Craving a blank spot on the map,
McCandless simply threw the maps away. Leaving behind his desperate
parents and sister, he vanished into the wild. Jon Krakauer constructs a
clarifying prism through which he reassembles the disquieting facts of
McCandless's short life. Admitting an interst that borders on obsession, he
searches for the clues to the dries and desires that propelled McCandless.
Digging deeply, he takes an inherently compelling mystery and unravels the
larger riddles it holds: the profound pull of the American wilderness on our
imagination; the allure of high-risk activities to young men of a certain cast
of mind; the complex, charged bond between fathers and sons. When
McCandless's innocent mistakes turn out to be irreversible and fatal, he
becomes the stuff of tabloid headlines and is dismissed for his naiveté,
pretensions, and hubris. He is said to have had a death wish but wanting to
die is a very different thing from being compelled to look over the edge.
Krakauer brings McCandless's uncompromising pilgrimage out of the
shadows, and the peril, adversity, and renunciation sought by this enigmatic
young man are illuminated with a rare understanding--and not an ounce of
sentimentality. Mesmerizing, heartbreaking, Into the Wild is a tour de force.
kerouac-a-biography

And the Hippos Were Boiled in Their Tanks-William S. Burroughs
2009-11-10 In the summer of 1944, a shocking murder rocked the fledgling
Beats. William S. Burroughs and Jack Kerouac, both still unknown, we
inspired by the crime to collaborate on a novel, a hard-boiled tale of
bohemian New York during World War II, full of drugs and art, obsession
and brutality, with scenes and characters drawn from their own lives.
Finally published after more than sixty years, this is a captivating read, and
incomparable literary artifact, and a window into the lives and art of two of
the twentieth century’s most influential writers.

Windblown World-Jack Kerouac 2006 Excerpts and passages from the
personal diaries of the great Beat writer chronicle a pivotal era in Kerouac's
life, describing the creation of his first novel, The Town and City; his special
friendships with Allen Ginsberg, William S. Burroughs, and Neal Cassady;
and his own take on the events described in On the Road. Reprint.

Demon Seed-Dean Ray Koontz 1997 A computer with human-like qualities
of artificial intelligence develops criminal obsessions and takes over the
completely automated home of Susan Harris

Jack Kerouac Biography-Douglas G. Brinkley 2007-08

Dharma Lion-Michael Schumacher 2016-07-15 With the sweep of an epic
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novel, Michael Schumacher tells the story of Allen Ginsberg and his times,
with fascinating portraits of Jack Kerouac, Neal Cassady, and William
Burroughs, among others, along with many rarely seen photographs.

and recordings. In this collection, Kerouac scholar Regina Weinreich
supplements an incomplete draft of a haiku manuscript found in Kerouac's
archives with a generous selection of Kerouac's other haiku, from both
published and unpublished sources. With more than 500 poems, this is a
must-have volume for Kerouac enthusiasts everywhere.

Book of Haikus-Jack Kerouac 2013-04-01 Highlighting a lesser-known
aspect of one of America's most influential authors, this new collection
displays Jack Kerouac's interest in and mastery of haiku. Experimenting
with this compact poetic genre throughout his career, Kerouac often
included haiku in novels, correspondence, notebooks, journals, sketchbooks,

kerouac-a-biography

9/9

Downloaded from stewartbrown.com on May 9, 2021 by guest

